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The proposed bill is an infringement on our rights as citizens. It will further restrict our 

right to own guns and it would make it practically illegal for young citizens to own 

guns. This is an overreach of the government and will not help to stop any crimes, 

but it will make it easier for criminals since fewer people will have guns. If you want to 

stop gun violence you need to address the root problems, mental health and violent 

crimes. You can help solve the violent crime issue by being tough on crime and 

criminals and keeping them in jail rather than releasing them early. You need to make 

it easier for people to access mental health treatments and remove the garbage from 

our schools which is a large cause of many issues. Vote no on SB 243 


